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Lions International Youth Exchange Report 
Distinct 27-D1 Cabinet Meeting – July 25, 2021 

 
As previously reported, ALL 2020/21 Summer Lions International Youth Camp & Exchange Programs have been 
canceled due to the current pandemic/corona virus situation.  This decision was not mandated by Lions 
International. Each country and camp made their own decisions based on local government mandates, local 
trends, and predictions based on estimates through health care and infectious disease experts.  In Wisconsin, 
the State Youth Exchange committee determined that canceling our summer program was the safest 
approach and reached that conclusion again this year during our January committee meeting.  We are hopeful 
our program will resume for the 2021/22 season and anticipate recruiting Wisconsin youth to participate this 
upcoming fall.  
 
 
 
Finances/Budget 

Income 
$7316.26 Previous Balance 
$2006 Annual Club Donations 

Expenses (paid to date) No expenses due to cancelations  
 
$9322.26 Account Balance 
 
Estimated Expenses for 21/22 
$3600 Scholarships (6 x $600) 
$1700 Annual State Camp Donation  
$52.75 Table fee at International Festival (host family recruitment)  
$600 Host Family Support 
 
Total estimated cost for district 27-D1 2020-21 International Youth Exchange Program = $5952.75 
 
Our district YE committee has 3 representatives:  Terry Miller, Ben August & Crystal Riniker.   
 
It is a pleasure serving on this committee and participating in a program that satisfies the first objective of the 
Lions “To create and foster a spirit of understanding among peoples of the world”  
Lion Ben August ben.k.august@gmail.com (608-513-2468) 
Youth Exchange Committee Chair 
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